
10th February 2016

Dear Parents/ Carers

Mr Ruddick will be starting a film club every Friday from Friday the 26th February. This will be open to 
Years 5 & 6. They will be watching U and PG films, the club will run until 4:15.

If you would like your child to attend please complete and return the slip below to give permission.

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Film Club 2016

My child…………………………………… would like to attend film club.

I give permission for ………………………………………… to walk home after the club (please delete)

Parent/Carer Name: …………………………. will be collecting my child after the club (please delete)

Signed: ………………………………………….                               Date:………………………….

Yours faithfully

Kevin Lee 
Headteacher


